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BULLETIN TO ALL MEMBERS

RE: New York Insurance Exchange Syndicates Acceptable for Surplus Lines Exportations

The California Department of Insurance has advised that henceforth if any surplus line broker
or special lines surplus line broker wishes to use any syndicate of the New York Exchange they
should first refer to Surplus Line Asscciation Bulletin No. 423 dated September 1, 1987. This
also applies to any syndicate of the [llinois Insurance Exchange.

Should there be any question as to the status of any syndicate, please contact the Association
for guidance.
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